           

May 2005

For some time now we have felt that there should be a representative, independent body whose main aim would be the development and promotion of junior sculling in Great Britain. Recent decisions and proposals seem to suggest that scullers and sculling events for juniors are the first to be axed or reduced when organisational difficulties arise with head races and regattas. For this reason a few concerned individuals have decided to try and establish a society (to be known as “The Scullery”!) open to representatives from clubs and schools who have sculling for juniors as a main priority.

We are writing to ask if you would like to attend a meeting after racing on the Saturday at The National Schools Regatta in one of the meeting rooms (we will advise the venue on the Friday and Saturday). 

Best wishes,

Russell Peacock – Marlow Rowing Club

Chris Morrell – The Windsor Boys School Boat Club

Patrick White – Dulwich College Boat Club

Amanda Parr – Claires Court School Boat Club

